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CETIN decided to close down subsidiaries in Austria and Germany 

12 December 2018 

 

The company Česká telekomunikační infrastruktura a.s. (“CETIN”) announced a decision to close down 

its subsidiaries in Austria and Germany, with no impact to the extent of its business operations in these 

countries, as of 31.12.2018. 

CETIN is the guarantor of the bonds issued by CETIN Finance B.V.  

The information is available in full on CETIN’s corporate website https://www.cetin.cz/en/informace-pro-

investory. 

 


